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Frank Cappadocia is working closely with Yolanda on the replacement of our Aboriginal 
Liaison position which was vacated by April Jones who accepted a position at Georgian 
College.  During this gap in our staffing, Katie Fraser, Administrative Assistant in the 
Wellness Centre, will be the primary contact for both our Elder-in-Residence as well as 
Aboriginal Student Programming (kfraser@lakeheadu.ca) 
 
The Wellness Centre will be hosting two traditional teachings on January 29 and 
February 12, 2013.  These Teachings will be delivered by our Elder-in-Residence, 
Gertie Beaucage, and will be open to anyone who is interested in attending. 
 
We'll be carrying on with the Elder-in-Residence program every other Tuesday 
beginning January 15th (following the traditional teachings).  Students are welcome to 
visit Gertie on a drop-in basis in the Wellness Centre. 


